
Reminder to fill out the T-shirt/Tights order form by March 1st.  
All Recital fees and Tights/T-shirt fees are due March 10th.  If
you are enrolled in autopay, your recital fee and  tights/t-shirt
fee will come out on March 10th automatically.  

Recital fees will be due no later than
March 10th. Recital fee is $45 per student.
These have been posted to your accounts.
A $25 late fee, per student, applied to
your account if not paid by the due date.  

You will not receive costumes, tickets,
or be able to participate in Dress
Rehearsal or Recital if your account is
not paid in full. This includes all
family accounts. 

Tights and Recital T-shirt Orders!! All
students get a recital t-shirt free, any extra
t-shirts ordered are $20 each. Tights are
$6 each. All families are required to fill
out the order form by March 1st so we
have the correct size recital t-shirt for
your child. Tights/T-shirt fees will be due
March 10th. 
I am in the process of finalizing the recital
packet for this year! Please keep an eye
out for an email with information
regarding that soon! 

Have Questions?



Email
amberm@jcperformingarts.com

Call 
(402) 315-0422



Visit our website at jcperformingarts.com
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We will have a fun Valentines
Week February 13 - 17. Please
have your student wear
something red or pink to class!
There will be valentine treats for
everyone at the end of each
class:) 
The studio repairs are coming
along.  It is taking a bit longer
than expected.  Until you get an
email from me regarding the
move back, we will be at the Rand
Center. I will keep you all
updated as repairs progress.   
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I am so proud of all of the
students this year, amidst all
the changes of location, they
have been working hard and
learning their dances so well.
Thankful for all of you:) 
- Miss Amber  

The 3rd grade tap class have
perfected their buffaloes and
flaps.  And the 4th graders
have finished their ballet
dance and it looks beautiful. 
- Miss Ellianna  


